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 Zavier Kwek OBJ2016/3900/P 05/08/2016  14:15:58 Good day Sir/Mdm, I would like to very strongly object to the erection of a replacement three story 

rear extension as well as the excavation of a basement. The building of a three story rear extension will 

reduce or even cut out what precious natural light that nearby neighbours have and we will be very 

badly affected. Natural light is a very important commodity in the area where houses are built so close 

together in the first place. In our opinion, it also makes the house too big and unattractive for the plot. 

As for the basement, there has been a few applications lately and subsidence is a great concern of 

everyone on the street. Access, noise and general stability of neighbouring properties whilst work is 

going on is also an unacceptable concern. Flask Walk is at risk of subsidence and any basement work 

will not only not help matter but very likely make matter worse.  Whilst I understand the need for 

progression in terms of living spaces, the works proposed is unreasonable and will cause unnecessary 

risk and suffering for nearby houses and residents. I sincerely hope you reject this planning application.

51 Flask Walk
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